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Spring Center of Hope

Date: 01/18/2023

Dear Patients:

It is with mixed emotions that we announce the sale of Spring Center of Hope, PLLC. It has
been a great pleasure providing for your health care needs over the years, and it is not easy
for us to give it up. We will still be an integral part of your medical care until at least
03/17/2023, when we step back from active practice.

As of 01/18/2023, Dr. Ahmed Rabie Karim will take over our practice at the current location.
We are pleased that you have the opportunity to have him as your physician. Dr. Karim is an
American Board certified internal medicine physician who completed internship and
residency at the University of Toledo in Ohio. He practices acute inpatient care with select
expertise in critical care and addiction medicine. We are glad to leave our patients in his
capable hands.

Your medical records are confidential, and a copy can be transferred to another doctor or
released to you or to another person you designate only with your permission. Your records
will continue to be held at the Spring Center of Hope office in Tomball, Texas under the care
of Dr. Karim.

We have valued your relationship greatly. Thank you for your loyalty and friendship over the
years. Best wishes for your future health.

Sincerely,

Cindy Van Praag, MD

Cindy Van Praag, MD
Spring Center of Hope
990 Village Square Dr, Suite K, Tomball, TX 77375



